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July 4th, 2017 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 Cruickshank Construction Limited has been contracted by the Ministry of Transportation of 

Ontario for the rehabilitation of Sawer’s Creek Bridge on Hwy 28. This contract consists of Concrete 

Patch Repairs. The bridge is located 1.3kms south of Regional Road 33 which is just South of Lakefield on 

Highway 28. This project is expected to begin within 30 days of this notification and be complete by 

November 2017. During construction periods 1 lane of traffic will be maintained by means of Traffic 

Signal Lights with a direct power source.  All efforts will be made in order to accommodate all 

Emergency services through the Construction Zone.  

Please note that if there are any variations to what has been noted it will be communicated to affected 

parties. 

If there are any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 

Regards, 

 

 

Evan Bancroft 

Project Manager 

Cell. (613) 362-9018 

FX. (613) 543-4141 

Email. Evan.bancroft@cruickshankgroup.com 

 

 


